Recommendation for Dr Anne Trefethen

It is my please to give my highest recommendation to Dr Anne Trefethen as Oxford University's Director of Distance and Online Learning. I have known Anne for several years while she was at the Theory Center at Cornell University and I was a Professor at the nearby Syracuse University. We largely interacted on the topics of web-based and distance education and training. I have for some time worked in this area developing technologies to support such activities and I firmly believe that this approach will change education profoundly. Anne Trefethen headed up the education activity at Cornell Theory Center and in particular the hugely successful Cornell Virtual Workshop. This was used to produce several excellent courses in high performance computing. Hallmarks of the design were high quality support by online mentors; professional web-page design and an innovative hierarchical design giving students both an overview and in-depth views of each topic. I am sure Anne had good staff but she must take credit for leading the development of these courses, which were in a class of their own at the time. My US Department of Defense partners at Wright-Patterson Air Force base used these Cornell courses for defense scientists learning to use parallel machines. The courses were well received.


Anne has several other important characteristics. She has an impressive research record in numerical mathematics and her work in areas like parallel Matlab and problem solving environments is highly regarded internationally. Finally she is an excellent communicator and a pleasure to work with as a colleague.


Anne has my unreserved highest recommendation for this position.

